
LU Committee 

From: 	 Emily Bittner <bittneremily@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Sunday, September 03, 2017 4:21 AM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Subject: 	 Aloha!!!! 

I Emily Bittner am in support of Jeana Naluai owner of Hawaiian Spa Maui LLC DBA Ho'omana Spa to 
operate a Hawaiian Spa and Cultural Education Center on agricultural property at 1550 Piiholo Road. 
I have been so blessed to come to learn from Jeana and develop a spiritual Hawaiian practice that has helped my 
life greatly and the lives of all who I work with as a practitioner. Her family and school teach true aloha and 
having this for their family and the land and the island and to all the people would be such a blessing. This is 
true good work. 
Mahalo 
Emily Bittner 


